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The peace of the Lord be with each of you, I hope you are well with 

your loved ones. 

Thanks to our Lord and His mercy we have seen this month come to 

an end and we go forward once again with our confidence in Him. 

As we always follow obedience doing the will of God, we continue to 

meet every Sunday to adore and exalt Him, every day we have more 

visitors for the glory of God. 

We also continue doing the evangelistic work and visits. 

On Wednesdays we continue to meet for Bible study and prayers. 
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On Saturdays my wife continues to give classes to the young people of 

the church, each day they grow and become stronger in the faith. 

This month has been a blessing, there are new brothers and new 

visitors to the community. We keep preaching and carrying the good 

news of the gospel. 

The men of the Church including my 3 children each day are more 

encouraged to participate in the worship service on every first day of 

the week. All males are included in the monthly work planning at the 

site, thank God because they are always willing to serve. 

This month I was very sick with a vertiginous syndrome apparently 

because of a problem in the ear, I still have not fully recovered. 

I ask that you pray for my health and for my family's so that we can 

continue each day. 

I also ask for your prayers for the church and its spiritual and numerical 

growth in our country, and for all the brothers who have left Venezuela 

for other nations. 

I ask for prayer for our country so that the Lord can take control of 

everything and help us. Thanks to all of you for the love towards us, 

Your brother and server. 

 José Gregorio Díaz 

                                    Goodness and mercy 


